
TOWN OF ESSEX 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 
29 West Avenue, Essex, CT 06426 

 
 

SITE WALK CANCELED  

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Essex Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

has CANCELED the Site Walk scheduled for Friday, January 7th, 2022 at 9 AM at the 

following site:   

 

- Application No. 21-21- 95 Plains Road, Essex.  Proposal for wetlands 

remediation of invasive species and improvement plantings in uplands and 

wetlands. Applicant: Dan Needleman Owner: Plains Road Essex, LLC 

 

The site walk was rescheduled to Thursday January 6, at 3 pm, separate notice posted with the 

Clerk. 

 

Carey Duques 

Land Use Official 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


